July 30th, 1972

Mr. Donald J. Gormley Executive Secretary Art Commission City of New Yark

> RE: HO_145 BELLEVUE HOSPITAL

Dear Sir.

I will appreciate it very much if it is made known to the members of the Art Commission that the Sculpture for the abovementioned project will be available for their viewing the week of August lat-5th, as the place is ready to go to the Foundry to be cast into throme.

I am requesting that the Art Commission give me approval to go ahead with the foundry work.

Many thanks for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

John W. Rhoden

CC: Mr. Brunjes, Mr. Roszak, Mr. Pagnotta